
Science / Education Week Photo Competition. 

Sustainable Me! 

 This competition will give you the chance to 'show off' how sustainable you are and get you to rethink daily 

decisions. Send in a photo of you being sustainable. The most original and clever idea will win a small prize! (Proudly 

Sponsored by Earth Ed www.earthed.vic.edu.au) You need to take a photo of yourself demonstrating what daily 

practice you do that is sustainable. For example it might be bringing a refillable drink bottle to school everyday, or 

walking or riding to school instead of driving. Try to think creatively and wow us with how sustainable our community 

is. 

Please email photo’s to either Megan or Tania by Monday May 26th. Winners will be announced at assembly Friday 

May 29th. By emailing photo to us you give us permission to include it on the schools website and in the newsletter. 

inglese.megan.m@edumail.vic.gov.au or blandthorn.tania.t@edumail.vic.gov.au 

Tania and Megan 

Science Co – coordinators. 
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